
February 11, 2025 

David Guidi 

NSU Art Museum 
Fort Lauderdale 
1 E Las Olas Blvd 
Fort Lauderdale FL, 33301 

Subject: No Objection Letter for the NSU Art Museum Banners on City Light Poles 
in the City Public Right of Way 

Dear David Guidi, 

The office of the City Engineer has reviewed the request to temporarily install NSU Art Museum banners 
on city light poles in the city public right of way along E Las Olas Blvd,14 banners are proposed to be 
temporarily installed on E Las Olas Blvd between SE 3rd Avenue and SE 12th Avenue and 4 banners are 
proposed to be temporarily installed on E Las Olas Blvd between A1A and Las Olas Circle, per the plans 
provided by NSU Art Museum. The City Engineer has no objection to this request provided the following 
conditions are met prior to installation: 

1.) A city of Fort Lauderdale building permit shall be applied for to review the structural integrity of the light poles to 
hold the proposed banner signs. 

2.) The minimum vertical clearance between the bottom of the banner sign and the sidewalk shall be 7 feet. 
3.) If the banner sign is to be installed over a roadway travel lane the minimum vertical clearance between the 

bottom of the banner sign and the travel lane shall be 16 feet. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at (954) 828-4696. 
Sincerely, 

Benjamin Restrepo, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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